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The Commission has published a draft report by Helios Technologies Ltd on the assessment it is 
carrying out in relation to the capacity of Dublin Airport. The purpose of this assessment is to assist 
the Commission in declaring Slot Coordination parameters for future seasons. The report assesses the 
following: 

• Runway and airspace capacity 

• Taxiway and stand capacity 

• Firebreaks in the flight schedule 

• Coordinating to five minute periods, rather than ten minute periods 

• Passenger terminal building capacity 

• Road access 

The report is published alongside this consultation document. We invite submissions in response to 
the draft report no later than 17 November 2017. Responses should be evidence based. They should 
be titled “Response to Capacity Assessment at Dublin Airport” and sent by email to info@aviationreg.ie 
or by post to: Commission for Aviation Regulation, 3rd Floor, Alexandra House, Earlsfort Terrace, 
Dublin D02 W773.  

Respondents should be aware that we are subject to the provisions of the Freedom of Information 
legislation. Ordinarily we place all submissions received on our website. We may include the 
information contained in submissions in reports and elsewhere as required. If a submission contains 
confidential material, it should be clearly marked as confidential and a redacted version suitable for 
publication should also be provided. We do not edit submissions. Any party making a submission has 
sole responsibility for its contents and indemnifies us in relation to any loss or damage of whatever 
nature and howsoever arising suffered by us as a result of publishing or disseminating the information 
contained within the submission. 
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